
September 15, 2016

Dear Praying Friends,

Since our last official prayer letter, we have posted an update regarding the earthquakes here in Italy that many of 
you have already seen (http://tsboehm.com/2016/08/24/update-on-todays-earthquake/). The earthquakes have 
offered us extra opportunities to speak with neighbors about the peace God offers. Please pray particularly for 
Alegra to accept peace with God through Jesus’ blood.

Tom had the opportunity to visit a refugee camp this month and to share the gospel with Dante, who speaks 
English (most of the refugees speak languages we do not speak). He made a profession, and we pray that his life 
will show this to be a true conversion and not just empty words. 

September 25, we plan to show another film. Please pray for the effectiveness of this effort.

Stephanie received some discouraging news regarding the tract she and some Italian ladies 
have translated into Italian. It will not be printed for an indefinite amount of time, and we 
do not have rights to use our Italian translation in the meantime. Please pray with us as we 
look for other simple aids to sharing the Gospel (for us and our people).

Ilario continues to search for work. He is looking near and far, and we would be delighted 
if God would grant him work nearby (so that he and his family can continue to be a key 
part of our church).  

Italian schools started on Monday, giving us yet another reminder of the frustrating and 
humorous cultural differences we face daily (i.e., some teachers haven’t been placed yet, 
schedules will not be set up for another 2 weeks). :) Even a newspaper headline 
spoke of the chaos at the schools. 

We continue to happily plod along here and thank God for your interest and 
prayers.

For the Sake of His Name,

Tom, Stephanie, Daniela, Nino, & Angelo
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Upcoming Events
 

• 9/18—Teen class
• 9/25—Film
• 9/27—Ladies’ Bible study
• 10/4—Ladies’ Bible study
• 10/9—Teen class
• 10/11—Ladies’ Bible study
• 10/14—Teen activity
• 10/23—Teen class

O taste and see that the Lord is good: blessed is the man that trusteth in him. Ps 34:8


